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Welcome to our new Vice-Chair

The Board is pleased to announce the appointment of a new fulltime Vice Chair,
Zahra H. Jimale.  Her biography includes:

Zahra is a lawyer, mediator and educator. Prior to
joining the Property Assessment Appeal Board, Zahra
was a Quality Manager and a Senior Policy and Legal
Advisor for WorkSafeBC, Director of Law Reform for
West Coast LEAF, and an Associate Faculty in the
Justice Studies program at the School of Humanitarian
Studies at Royal Roads University. Active in her
community, Zahra is the President of the Canadian
Association of Black Lawyers - BC Chapter, Member
and the former Chair of the Access to Justice
Committee CBABC and a Board Director for the
International Institute for Child Rights and
Development. Zahra holds a Master of Laws from
Osgoode Hall Law School, Bachelor of Laws from the

University of Victoria Faculty of Law, and a Restorative Justice Certificate from Simon
Fraser University.  Zahra can be reached at Zahra.Jimale@paab.bc.ca
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